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Happy New Year! 

We are looking forward to an amazing 2018 at Hawthorne Elementary! 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

1/3: PTA Meeting at 6:30 
 
 
1/15: MLK  Day– NO SCHOOL 
 
1/16: Monte visits 1-N! 
 
1/26: Spirit Day! 
 
1/26: 4th gr. Trip to the Missoula 
               Symphony 12:30-2:10 
 
1/30: Health Fair 3:15-5:15 

A big thank you to all of the Hawthorne families, staff members, and 
community partners who help spread joy this holiday season!  

We were overwhelmed with support for our families.  
We would like to extend our gratitude to … 

 
The Missoula YMCA  

The Missoula Post Office 
Bikers Against Bullies 

DSV Trucking 
Knights of Columbus 

The Break Espresso 
Thank you all so much for spreading Holiday Cheer!  

Join us for the 2nd annual Hawthorne Health Fair 
Join us for an afternoon of family fun, hands on activities, and information for the 

whole family to help start 2018 on the right track! 
 
 
 

Please join us on January 30th between 3:15-5:15 in the gym 
(Students MUST be accompanied by an adult)  

 

Friendly Reminders… 
Please make sure your student is equipped with appropriate cold weather clothing every day. 
Make sure your student is packing gym shoes on their PE days, students will not be able to 

participate if they do not have appropriate shoes. 
Check the Lost and Found! Unclaimed items are donated every month. 

Mark your belongings like coats and gloves with first and last names. Thank you!  

Hawthorne Spirit Day is set for January 26th!  
Wear your Hawthorne shirt, (or wear red) to show your school spirit!  

We still have a few T-shirts for sale at the office.  
Prices are $15 for youth and $20 for adult sizes. 



Keep an eye out for Winter/Spring Flagship brochures at the end of January! 
Please keep in mind that classes fill up quickly, so don’t delay in turning your 

forms in.  
Mr. Sam will do his best to get every student in class that was put on the wait list 

last session, but spots can not be guaranteed.  
Please feel free to call Sam if you have any questions or concerns.  

 
If you are interested in volunteering for the upcoming session, or know someone 

who may be interested please have them contact Sam at 728-2400 ext. 4271 

Congratulations to Mrs. Nisbet and her first grade class for  winning  the 
“Read With the Griz” program for the month of November!  

 
We are very proud of all of our amazing readers at Hawthorne and are looking forward to  

Monte visiting Mrs. Nisbets classroom on January 16th!!  
 

Thank you to everyone who was able to support the Library during the 
Scholastic Book Fair!  
 

Keep an eye out for information on the  
Amazing– Fantastic– Incredible Library Reading 

Challenge!  
 

 Information will be coming home with directions 
on how students can win  

fabulous prizes for reading after school!  

Thank you to the Hawthorne PTA for purchasing new sleds for students to use at recess! 
 

If you are interested in joining the PTA feel free to stop by the FRC for  
more information. 

Or join us on the first Wednesday of every month for 
our meeting at 6:30! 


